
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 20th May 

 

Next week  

 RM assembly Thursday 26th - 9:00am followed by coffee morning 

 School is closed Thursday 26th June at 3;00pm - Monday 6th June 

 Please don’t forget water bottles and reading books daily 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

Reception have continued on their journey with Jack, we overcome lots of obstacles on the way but  

we managed to retrieve the fruit off the Flum Flum tree to cure Granny! Ask me all about it at home!  

We have been writing speech bubbles using vocabulary from the book and the children have enjoyed 

playing in our new role play area based on the story.  

 

We have been exploring different materials and predicting if they would float or sink,  learning the 

names of the different parts of a boat and enjoying creating our own boats to set sail! 

 

The children have learnt a new bingo game in maths which is lots of fun and we have been playing  

bowling outside and recording our scores in subtraction sentences.  

 

RM have been practising their assembly, the children have done a great job remembering their lines, 

keep practising at home. 

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children 

were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


